
December 11th 1931. 

Edgar G. Brov.ii, Ssq., 
Royal Circle Building, 
51st & T&chigan Avenue, 
Chicago, Illinois. 

Dear Sir -

On ray return to Annapolis today 
I am witing to thank you for the letter you v/ere 
kind enough to give rae, expressing coraaendation of 
the attitude I have taken toward* the recent lynch­
ing at Salisbury, iforyland, 

1th kind regards, I am 

Very truly yours, 

OOViSR'JOR. 
R-2 

/ 

Brov.ii

